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NAIOP/SIOR HOLDS END OF THE YEAR FORECAST ON DEC.
3RD!
December 09, 2009 - Spotlights

The New England Chapters of SIOR and NAIOP held is annual "End of the Year Review and 2010
Forecast" on Thursday, December 3 at the Hyatt Regency. This event attracted over 400
commercial real estate practitioners to hear an economist and a panel of commercial real estate
experts. The program began at 8:00 a.m. and finished at 10:00 a.m.
The moderator was Bret Wilkerson, CEO of PPR Global who offered his overview of the state of the
national and regional economy. Other expert panelists selected included Greg Cahill, SIOR, SVP of
Lincoln Property Co on the Industrial Market; Jack Kerrigan, EVP of Grubb & Ellis on the Suburban
Market; David Fitzgerald, EVP CBRE on the Boston Market and Frank Petz, EVP of RBJ &
Associates on the Capital Markets.
We would like to thank our sponsors, CBRE, Grubb & Ellis, Lincoln Property Co. RBJ & Partners;
Sasaki and Banker & Tradesman.
The chapter would like to thank Garry Holmes for arranging this event.
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